

Bruce Bonyhady AM Chairman



The Hon Mal Brough MP Chair Joint Standing Committee on the National Disability Insurance Scheme PO Box 6100 Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Brough,

On behalf of the Board of the National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA), I wish to congratulate you on your appointment as Chair of the Joint Standing Committee on the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS).

I would like to meet with you in the New Year to discuss how the NDIA Board can work with the Committee to fulfil its important role. I would appreciate it if your diary manager could contact my Executive Assistant, Ms Bel Johnson, on (02) 6146 5095, to arrange a mutually convenient time to meet early in 2014.

I welcome your commitment to the NDIS and look forward to working with you to improve the lives of people with disability, their families and carers.

I have copied this letter to the Assistant Minister for Social Services, Senator the Hon Mitch Fifield.

T: (02) 6146 5095

E: bruce.bonyhady@ndis.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Signature of Bruce Bonyhady - redacted unders s 11C(1)(a) of FOI Act